
Foundation News! 
11th October 2024 

This Week 

This week we have continued our explorations of The 

Magic Porridge Pot. The highlight was making and 
eating our own porridge! The children have created 

some super shopping lists and picture recipes to share 

the process. Take a look at the Foundation blog for 
some photos. We have also looked at the story of 

Goldilocks and the 3 Bears, noticing similarities and 

differences between the two traditional tales.  

In phonics this week, we have introduced: 

  ck as in duck   e as in egg 

 u as in umbrella  r as in robot 

The children have been using letter resources to record 

CVC words, applying all of their new phonics 

knowledge. 

In maths we have been exploring the number 3, 
finding different ways of making and representing this 

amount. We have also been using ‘more’ and ‘less’ to 

compare amounts and sorted items by size, using 
mathematical vocabulary to talk about our work. 

Poetry Basket: Falling Apples 

Messages 

It has been lovely to see so many photos from home being 

added to Tapestry —please keep adding these as the children 

enjoy sharing them as ‘show and tell’. If you have not been 

able to activate your parent account, please speak with your 
child’s class teacher and we will do our best to help. 

Diary Dates: 

Thursday 17th October: ‘First Class’ supplement will be in the 
Ely Standard 

Monday 28th October to Friday 1st November: Half term 

break 

Monday 4th November: Training day (School closed) 

W/B 11th November: Parent/Teacher consultations 

 

 
 

 

There are no birthdays this week. 


